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EUCLID CREEK E185TH ST. SPILLWAY
Cleveland, OH
LAKE ERIE DIRECT TRIBUTARIES · EUCLID CREEK

Summary
The District has partnered with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) and the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) to develop a Great Lakes Restoration Initiative
(GLRI) project to address fish passage at the Euclid Creek E 185th Street Spillway.   The
recommended approach is to construct a more gradual, natural rock ramp up to the top of the
spillway to reestablish fish passage without demolishing the existing structure. The District is
responsible for obtaining the ne easements and/or rights-of-way necessary to construct and
maintain the project.  The USACE is responsible for design and construction of a fish ladder,
which is funded by the USEPA through the GLRI.  The construction is anticipated to
commence in Spring 2025.

Project Details
Asset ID(s): EC00008
Contract Type: Partner Project
Construction Cost: $4,000,000.00
Anticipated Substantial Completion: 4th QTR 2025
Watershed Team Leader: Donna Friedman (friedmand@neorsd.org)
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